
Celebrating the Liturgy 

Weekend Mass Times:  Confessions: 

Sat. (Vigil) 6.30pm   Saturday after 10.00am Mass 

Sunday: 10.00am & 12 Noon  5.30 - 6.15pm 
 

Weekday:    Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament: 

Monday 7.30pm   Wed. & Thurs. 10.30am – 9.00pm 

Tues - Sat. 10.00am        Sat. 10.30am – 12.00   Noon 
 

Divine Office:    Marriage: 

Morning Prayer:  Mon. 10.00am 6 months’ notice required 

 (Followed by Rosary)  Please contact Fr McGrady 

Thurs: 10am (followed by Mass) 

Baptism: 
1

st
 & 3

rd
 Sundays of the month at 1.15pm 

Contact the parish office to book –   One month’s notice is required.  
 

Holy Year of Mercy on Lough Derg 

Down & Connor Living Church 

Three Day Pilgrimage to Lough Derg 

Friday 1
st
 – Sunday 3

rd
 July   Contact Geraldine Mullan 028 90690920 

 

The next Hospital visitors' training course, run in partnership by the NI 

Healthcare Chaplains' Association and Edgehill College, will commence on Thurs 

29th Sept from 7.30-9.30pm at Edgehill College, Belfast. The course will run until 

8th December with half-term break 3rd November. It is aimed at lay people who 

are interested in hospital visitation, either within the local church context or within 

a chaplaincy context, or who already visit hospitals as part of their church 

responsibilities. 

For further information, please contact Mrs Kay Irvine 028 90686938 or 

kirvine@edgehillcollege.org 
 

The Society of St Vincent de Paul Clare Lodge Centre, Newcastle 

Is more than just a holiday centre. It is a haven of peace and tranquility for those 

who need a break from the pressures of day to day life, or to enjoy a relaxing stay 

by the sea. We can offer week long breaks, Sunday to Saturday as well as 

midweek and weekends on a full board basis which includes, breakfast, lunc, 

evening meal and light supper. Other tailored options are available. 

Further information from any member of SVP or 028 43722849. 
 

Parish Finance –   The Weekly collection amounted to: £2216.57 

Sincere thanks for your continued generosity. 

Altar Society, Church Cleaners: Group C  this week. 
 

    St. Anne’s Parish         
  Pastoral Community of Derriaghy & Colin 

Very Reverend Feargal McGrady, PP 
St Anne’s Parochial House, Tel: 9061 0112 

Parish Sister: Sr. Mary Murray. Tel: 9061 0112 
Parish office: 9061 0112 Parish Centre: 07745169205 

Website: www.saintannesparish.net     email: office@saintannesparish.net 
 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ   

29
th

 
 
 May  2016 Year C   Psalter 1 

 

 
 

Recently Deceased 
Please pray for the happy repose of the souls of:   

Robert Hegan, Elaine Captain &  Kathleen Dunlop  who died recently.  

Maura O’Neill whose months mind occurs at this time 

Jim Lunny, James McCullagh, Cecelia Law,  

whose anniversaries are at this time and those whose names are in the Book of 

Remembrance.      May they Rest in peace.   Amen 
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"ANNUAL PIONEER MASS of the SACRED HEART  

on Monday 13th June at 7.30 pm in St Anne's Church. 

Anyone who wishes to be presented with gold, silver or other emblems please 

contact Josephine @9061 7116 or Ian @9089 4070. Light refreshments 

afterwards, everyone most welcome." 
 

Feast of Corpus Christi – The Procession 29th May 4.00pm 
The Feast honours our Lord Jesus’ continuous presence with us in the Blessed 

Sacrament.  We gather in the Church at 4.00pm  this Sunday   

 The First Communicants are invited to attend.  They will scatter petals on the 

path we take as a sign of love for Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament.   

If you have a flowering garden you are kindly requested to bring along fresh 

petals. All are invited to come as a sign of love and gratitude. 

Tea will be served afterwards – Let’s hope the sun will shine. 
 

 Baptism Sunday Blessing of Babies 

Sincere thanks to all the families who attended the Blessing of Babies last 

weekend, and a special thank you to Sr Mary and members of the Baptism Team 

for all their hard work in organizing the Service and serving refreshments. 
 

World Meeting of Families, Ireland 2018 

Pope Francis has asked for a special collection to be taken up this weekend for the 

support of the World Meeting of Families. This is an international event of prayer, 

catechesis and celebration, drawing participants from around the globe. It seeks to 

strengthen the bonds between families and to bear witness to the crucial 

importance of marriage and the family for all society. 

It also foster gestures of solidatity for families in difficulty 

www.worldmeeting2018.ie 
 

Lough Derg -The Island is Calling YOU!!! 

3 Day Pilgrimage to Lough Derg    Friday 10th  June – Sunday 12th  June 

Bus leaving from Catholic Chaplaincy- 

Please contact, Gerry on 90812712 or Rosaleen 07976 199756 
 

Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock. 

Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock takes place on Sunday, 12
th

 June led by 

Bishop Anthony Farquhar.  Coach leaves St Anne’s at 8am -  returning 10.30pm. 

approx..Morning tea and scones with evening meal in Killyhevlin Hotel. 

Please contact Rose 07738639388  Cost £33. 
 

Christ the Redeemer Parish Mission 8, 9 & 10
th

 June 

In preparation for the Ordination of Deacon  James O’Reilly to the  Priesthood. 

Each session  will begin at 7.30pm:  The themes for each evening are as follows. 

Wednesday 8
th
 June:  Poured Out,  

Thursday 9
th
 June: -   Amazing Grace,   Friday 10

th
 June:  – Soul Food. 

All Welcome.  James will be Ordained on Sunday 12
th

 June 2016  

 

Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 

There are still places available on the 5 night pilgrimage, both for hotel pilgrims 

and for pilgrims needing personal and/or medical &nursing care in Accueil Notre 

Dame. If you are interested, please contact the parish office as places are  limited. 
 

Mercy Matters! - Focalare presents Mariapolis – Dungarvan  July 6
th
 -10

th
 

Focalare is an international movement which seeks to build a united world. 

Taking its inspiration from Jesus’ prayer “May they all be one” 

For more information see: www.focalare.org/ireland 
 

Cantiunculae 

The McDowell Trio – Faure Requiem, Cantique de Jean Racine Pavane 

Friday 10
th

 June at 8pm - St Comgall’s Parish Church – Bangor  Admission £10   
 

 

Madeline Lombard RIP 

The Months Mind Mass for Madeline will be held on Thursday, 2
nd

 June in 

St Mary’s University College, Falls Road at 7pm. All welcome. 
 

FINDING NEMO!!!!!!!!!! 

Congratulations to the pupils and staff of St Anne’s Primary School for the 

wonderful production of “Finding Nemo” the hard work and dedication of the 

pupils, parents and staff was evident.  Well done everyone! 
 

Congratulations and Blessings  …. 

To the boys and girls of St Gerard’s School, Black’s Road who made their First 

Holy Communion last week, the preparation of the children by the parents and 

staff was much appreciated. May God continue to Bless you all. 
 

FIRST   SATURDAY DEVOTIONS 

will take place in: ST.MATTHIAS’ CHURCH, Glen Road 

on: Saturday 4th June  at 3.00 p.m. 

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Confessions 

4.00 p.m. Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 
 

ST MICHAEL’S PARISH - 40
th

 Anniversary 

To mark this event: Mass will be celebrated  at 6.30pm, 

followed by Cappella Caeciliana in concert 

On Saturday 4
th
 June  7.45pm in St Michael’s Church Admission Free.   

 

Appletree Daycare Summer Scheme 

Location: St Anne’s Parish Hall 

Dates: 4
th
-8

th
 & 11

th
 -15

th
 July, 1

st
 – 5

th
 & 8

th
 – 11

th
 August 

Time: 9am – 5pm     Price: £60 per week.  

For children 4 years + 

(discount for Second Child) packed lunch required, afternoon snack provided. 

For more information  call 028 90614441 or appletreedaycare@yahoo.co.uk 
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